
 

 
 

 
 
 

26th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Due to COVID-19, we made the decision that the children will not get changed for their PE 
sessions. This decision was made to minimise the risk of the children being in close contact 
whilst getting changed.  
 
Health and safety during PE sessions is a priority therefore the children must wear suitable 
clothing for sport on their PE days. Due to this, clothing such as dresses and jeans pose a 
health and safety risk and are therefore not suitable clothing (this includes necklaces and any 
jewellery). It is extremely important to us that every child is active and has the opportunity to 
take part in sport. Unfortunately, if children come to school in non-suitable PE wear, on their 
PE days, they will be unable to participate. Below is a list of the PE days for each class. 
 
We recognise the importance of getting changed for PE lessons and of teaching this to the 
children. Therefore, in September 2021, PE kits will be reinstated and the children will get 
changed for their PE sessions. The PE kit for September is as follows: black shorts or tracksuit 
bottoms, plain white t-shirt, plimsolls, trainers (for outdoor use) and a jumper. If you need any 
assistance with organising the PE kit, please contact myself or Mrs Hearson 
(v.hearson@ebor.academy) 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at b.rogers@ebor.academy 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Class:  PE days:  

1 Wednesday 

2 Wednesday 

3 Thursday, Friday 

4 Thursday, Friday 

5 Thursday, Friday 

6 Thursday, Friday 

7 Monday, Tuesday 

8 Monday, Tuesday 

9 Monday, Tuesday 

 
Kind regards,  
Mr Rogers 
Year 5 / 6 teacher and PE coordinator 
b.rogers@ebor.academy 
 


